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SALMON ADVISORY SUBPANEL REPORT ON THE 2017 CATCH SHARING PLAN AND 

ANNUAL REGULATION CHAGES 
 

The Salmon Advisory Subpanel (SAS) received a briefing from Ms. Kelly Ames, Ms. Heather 
Reed, Ms. Gretchen Hanshew, and Ms. Lynn Mattes on the proposed changes to the 2017 Pacific 
Halibut Catch Sharing Plan and the annual fishing regulations.  The SAS supports the proposed 
changes and recommends the Council adopt them for public review. 
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